University of Colorado Denver Fall 2018 Scholarship Recipients

Dear Scholarship Committee,

I am writing to thank you for your generous scholarship. I am honored to be one of the recipients to receive the scholarship.

By awarding me the Rocky Mountain Chapter of RIMS Scholarship, you have lightened my financial burden which allows me to focus more on the most important aspect of school, learning. This scholarship also allows me to involve in more activities as well as industry meetings that is crucial for my future career. My educational pursuits would not be possible without generous support from scholarship sponsors like your organization.

Sincerely, Natalie Bui

Dear Scholarship Committee,

This is fantastic news! I would like to thank the Rocky Mountain RIMS Chapter for their strong dedication to the success of students like myself. This scholarship will go a long way towards funding my education this semester. I hope one day to be in a position where I can be able to help students like this. Please let me know if there is any additional information you may need. Again, I would like to thank the entire Rocky Mountain Chapter for helping me through my final semester at CU Denver. Best, Jared Dolan

Dear Scholarship Committee,

This is such great news to hear, I really appreciate RIMS' continuing support of risk management students. Thank you so much for this scholarship, it will help a lot this semester.

Brenda Espinoza Romero